Dear Tenants,

We are excited to announce new communal transport options that will be available starting from
[Start Date]. These services aim to enhance your commuting experience and provide greater
convenience for all residents.

New Transport Options:

o Shuttle Service: A dedicated shuttle will operate every [Frequency] from [Start Time] to
[End Time], covering key locations.

e Bicycle Sharing: Enjoy free access to our bicycle-sharing program at various points
within the community.

e Carpooling Initiative: Join our carpooling program to connect with fellow tenants and
save on commuting costs.

Detailed schedules and additional information will be provided in the coming weeks. We
encourage you to take advantage of these new options for a greener and more efficient way to
travel.

If you have any questions or suggestions, please feel free to contact the management office.
Thank you for being a valued member of our community!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Property Management Company]



